
OFFICE OP THE DEAN 
COLLEGE OF ARTS WESTERN UNIVERSITY

LONDON, CANADA

April 10, 1924
Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal of McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear President Rhees:

We are planning to have the formal opening
of the new huildings of the Faculty of Arts of the 
University of Western Ontario during the week of October 
12th, preferably on the 16th and 17th. Those in charge 
of the ceremonies are unanimous in their desire that 
you deliver one of the two principal addresses proposed 
for the first day. If the 16th is not suitable for you, 
you are at liberty to suggest any other day, except 
Saturday, of the same week, and we shall gladly adjust 
our program accordingly. Should it so happen that you 
cannot come to us any time during the week specified, 
but can come either the week before or the week after, 
we shall be glad even in that case to make the necessary 
adjustments, so anxious are we to have you with us both 
for your own sake and as the representative of McGill 
University.

Yours very sincerel

W. Sherwood Fox
Dean, University College of Arts 
Secretary, Board of Governors.
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